
 
 

The following message is from HCBA President, Michael Menapace to HCBA Officers, 
Directors, Committee Chairs and Past Presidents: 

 
The Hartford County Bar Association Board of Directors Meeting will be held on, 
Thursday, June 7th at noon at The Hartford Club, 46 Prospect Street, Hartford, CT. 
 
As always, our office needs to confirm the number of people attending.  Please call, fax, 
email or return your response by along with your check made payable to:  

  
The Hartford County Bar Association 
100 Pearl Street, 4th Floor 
Hartford, CT 06103-4500.  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

HCBA Board of Directors Meeting 
  
I will attend the next meeting of the Hartford County Bar Association Board of 
Directors on Thursday, June 7th at noon at The Hartford Club.   
  
Enclosed is my check for $34.00.        
  
Name: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Please mail to:   
Hartford County Bar Association  
100 Pearl Street, 4th Floor 
Hartford, CT 06103-4500 

  
Fax to: (860) 293-1345                          Email to:  Jaki at jsloan@hartfordbar.org 

mailto:jsloan@hartfordbar.org

